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IMPORTANT INFORMATION:

We would like to welcome Doug
Thomas to the Board! The next open
Board meeting is 6pm, January 17,
2024 at the Clubhouse. Please be on
the lookout for the upcoming call for
candidates, voting & the Annual
Meeting information. There are 2 seats
open this year. Plan on joining us to be
in “the know”!

*Please return your designated email
letter, with ONE email address to be
used for primary communication, i.e.
voting, official correspondence.*

Santa made an appearance at our

Clubhouse Winter Wonderland!

Cocoa, cookies, smiles, pictures,

friends & memories! It was

wonderful!!

*We are collecting canned goods for

Common Heart Food Pantry.

Please bring your donations to the

Clubhouse*

1.

The Social Committee would like to

invite you to the Clubhouse

Thursday December 14th for our

2nd Annual Luminary Ceremony,

6:30-7:30pm. Missing loved ones

during the Holiday Season can be

challenging. Please know you are

not alone; come gather with

neighbors, family & friends &

share stories & memories to

celebrate the ones you love who

live on in our hearts. Please join

us to light a rememberance

candle, have a cup of cocoa,

cookies & find comfort in your

memories.

*Sals Roadside Eatery will be at

the Clubhouse serving their

delicious meals Thursday

December 14th 4:30-7:30pm.

Another special evening in

Brandon Oaks, dinner, donating, &

remembering.

Happy Holidays from the Social

Committee & The Brandon Oaks

Board.


